USGA Media Center

LIBERTY CORNER, N.J. (June 3, 2022) - The United States Golf Association (USGA) announced today that the
U.S. Open Merchandise Pavilion at The Country Club in Brookline, Mass., will be open to the general public
for pre-championship shopping from Friday, June 10 through Sunday, June 12 (10 a.m. to 6 p.m. daily).
Tickets are not required to access the Merchandise Pavilion during these three days. The rest of the
championship grounds will be closed to the public.

The Main Merchandise Pavilion, covering 24,000 square feet, features more than 400,000 logoed items
from 45 brands bearing the 122nd U.S. Open Championship logo, including hats, polo shirts, outerwear, t-
shirts, posters, headcovers, golf towels and much more. In addition to major apparel brands such as Ralph
Lauren, adidas, Nike, Footjoy, Ahead and Under Armour, there will also be notecards and custom prints
available from Brookline resident Kate Murphy, a graphic artist and designer.

Complimentary parking will be available at Dexter Southfield School (20 Newton St., Brookline, Mass.
02445) with a short shuttle ride to The Country Club.

About the USGA

The USGA is a nonprofit organization that celebrates, serves and advances the game of golf. Founded in
1894, we conduct many of golf's premier professional and amateur championships, including the U.S. Open
and U.S. Women'’s Open Presented by ProMedica. With The R&A, we govern the sport via a global set of
playing, equipment, handicapping and amateur status rules. The USGA campus in Liberty Corner, New
Jersey, is home to the Association’s Research and Test Center, where science and innovation are fueling a
healthy and sustainable game for the future. The campus is also home to the USGA Golf Museum, where
we honor the game by curating the world’s most comprehensive archive of golf artifacts. To learn more,

visit usga.org

For further information: Jonathan Coe, USGA Communications, 860.248.5556, jcoe@usga.org
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